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ANMS1264[121]

Title
Letter from Denis George to Mr Bowen, Director of the Department of Fisheries and Wildlife, refers to 
several aspects of the Onslow pearl project, as well as brief discussion about his proposed pearl museum

Date
20 February 1981

Medium
Paper

Dimensions
Overall: 260 x 207 mm

Name
Letter


